

January 8, 2024



THE ROSEMOND REPORT

Dear Parents,

Happy New Year! Last week's two days helped to ease us back into our regular routines. Unfortunately, I managed to get COVID (possibly from someone on the weekend). Apparently, it's back and the doctor said flu and COVID are now both in full force. We wipe down surfaces very well and wash our hands, but I'm proof it can still happen. The current guidelines say five days away and five masked. I hope all the members of your family are keeping well!

As you know, we tested each of our students using i-Ready right after school started. We will retest beginning this week in Reading and Math and check your child's/children's academic progress made to date. The Archdiocese sets the dates for testing, and we have until January 26th to finish. As you can see, this process may take a few weeks, but we will gladly share the results with you when we have reviewed the data available to us.

Yours in Christ.

Marianne Rosemond



St. Antoninus JAGITUDE

jag.i.tude /jag'i-tood

adjective:

A reference to how one carries themselves when full of the pride in being a St. Antoninus Jaguar.

(ex. They had a certain Jagitude about them.)

noun:

The passion it takes to be the best!

(ex. The other schools knew it was over when they showed their Jagitude!)

UPCOMING DATES

January 15th	Martin Luther King Day- NO SCHOOL
January 17th	PTO Meeting- 7:00 p.m.
January 17th &18th	Net Retreat
January 20th	Main Avent
January 28th	Start of Catholic Schools Week & Open House
February 6th	Confirmation
February 12th	No School- Jag-A-Thon goal met
February 16th	No School
February 19th	No School- Presidents Day
February 23rd	End of 2nd Trimester





ST. ANTONINUS NEWS

MAIN AVENT LUAU

Please see the attached flyer to order your Main Avent tickets.

ED CHOICE ACCEPTANCE FORMS

Many families will be receiving their acceptance letters in the upcoming weeks in the mail. You can sign and send it to the school office or scan them as a PDF to edchoice@saintantoninus.org

2024-2025 ED CHOICE INFORMATION

The enrollment and renewal for next school year will begin in February. Current recipients of Ed Choice will receive a renewal letter in the mail. More information will be sent once we have more details.

SCOUT DAY AT THE MOVIES

Come join PACK 614 at the Parkland Theatre on **Saturday January 27th from 12:00pm-3:00pm** for the classic movie Little Giants! All Cub Scouts and their families are welcome! Everyone must pay their own admission at the door. **Cost \$11 per person** (includes movie, popcorn & soda) Please RSVP on Sign-up Genius so we have a headcount:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C48AEAB2EA7FF2-47011471-parkland

+ GIRL SCOUT SQUARE DANCE LAST CALL

FINAL CALL!!! If you missed the registration deadline last Friday, January 5th, please send in your registration ASAP! The troops organizing the dance need a headcount for refreshments! Please see the attached flyer below. Email gstroop4118@gmail.com with any questions.

BOYS SPRING VOLLEYBALL SIGN UPS

The season will begin mid-March and will finish prior to Memorial Weekend, with an end of season BWAC tournament for all teams.

The Volleyball program works in unison with with other Spring sports by hosting games after **4 p.m.** on Saturdays and Sundays, with the occasional weekday evening game. The league tries to get us in to Elder H.S to play a couple times a season, which the boys love.

We request no games to be scheduled for school/parish/Boy Scout events/trips that the boys take part in, as well as Spring Holidays.

We provide a fun, yet competitive environment where the boys can compete and develop lifelong skills, while learning and building on the basic values of teamwork, respect and sportsmanship.

Any questions, please send an email to:

Kelly Schmutte at kellyschmutte@gmail.com

MAIN AVENT SPLIT THE POT

January 20th Be a part of the Luau by purchasing a Major Split-the-Pot ticket for \$10 each. In an envelope send the ticket(s) filled out with cash or check to the rectory mailbox at 1500 Linneman Rd. 45238.

Or you may go online at https://www.saintantoninus.org/main-a-vent to purchase split the pot tickets, and table reservations, special price for two people and individual reservation tickets.

Thank you for your support.

TRACK SIGN UPS

Please see the attached flyer to sign up for track.

SPORTS SIGN UPS

Friendly reminder hat boys baseball, girls softball and boys volleyball sign-ups are open!

+ TUITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

The Catholic Education Foundation for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati (CEF) will once again offer tuition assistance scholarships for the 2024-2025 school year. Scholarships are available for Preschool-8th grade students. FACTS applications may be submitted between now and February 25, 2024

https://www.stacatholicschool.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/01/Welcome-Scholarship.pdf

JANUARY LEGO CLUB

Due to various activities occurring in the Undercroft during the last few weeks of January (Christ Renews His Parish Retreat, Main Avent), January Lego Clubs will be CANCELED for all grade levels. We will resume in February with our scheduled meeting times.

SATURDAY, JANUARY 20, 2024 6PM-11PM ST. ANTONINUS UNDERCROFT

Luau Attire

7 PM Buffet, variety of beverages, late night snacks
Music, Games, Silent Auction, Major Split-the-Pot, Raffles
You can order admission tickets on-line or see below.
Split-the-Pot tickets are available on-line, greeting room
shelf and at the rectory office.



PRE-SALE ADMISSION TICKETS

Sponsorship Table \$1,	000 for Eight peopl	e which includes Prime Seat	ing
and Ad in the program	1 Names of People at	Your Table, include yourself:	
1)	2)	3)	
4)	5)	6)	
7)			
\$80 for two people	Names: 1)	2)	
\$50 for Individual	Name:		
Email of Purchaser		Phone # of Purchaser	
If applicable name of group you	would like to share a table w	ith.	



TRACK IS BACK Track & Field Signups ARE NOW OPEN!

Signups end January 31, 2024

Registrations are only taken online. Emergency & Waiver forms along with payments are due at time of registration. Fees are \$65 for our neighboring schools for the 2024 season. (Which includes a team t-shirt). Fees MUST be paid online.

We are excited to offer track and field for students in grades K-8 who love to run, jump and have fun again this year. The goal of this program is to keep our kids healthy and active in the younger grades while fostering healthy competition in the higher grades. Track is also a great cross-training activity for off-season athletes!

Practice days are Mondays and Wednesdays. Practice begins mid-March, with Meets starting late March and running through mid-May.

Online Sign-up and Fee payment at http://stc-athletics.org/athletics/track

If you have any questions, please contact:

Mary Kohler Track Coordinator stcatharinetrack@gmail.com Rodney Lear Assistant Track Coordinator

YEARBOOK COVER DESIGN CONTEST



St. A's Yearbook Committee is looking for a creative

COVER DESIGN!

All students are invited to share their artistic talents by designing a cover for the 2023-2024 yearbook!

The theme of the cover is anything

Saint Antoninus

Submission Guidelines:

Include the name of our school and the school year in the design:

St. Antoninus School 2023-2024

Artwork should be original, full color artwork.

NO computer generated images or text will be accepted.

Paper size: 8.5x11 inches.

Orientation: portrait.

Please submit your artwork to the school office in a large envelope labeled:

"Yearbook Contest"

Do NOT write your name on the front of your design and be sure NOT to bend or fold your artwork.

Submissions must be returned to the office no later than

Friday January 19th, 2024

*NO late submissions will be accepted.

Depending on the number of submissions, we may narrow it down to the top 10 designs.

Then the students will have the opportunity to vote for the winner at school during the week following the deadline!

The winner will be on the cover of the 2023-24 yearbook and receive a FREE softcover copy!!!

We hope to feature some of our other entries in the yearbook as well.

Please return the following form in your envelope with the artwork, but do NOT attach it to the artwork:

For office use ONLY	/ :
#	_

Yearbook Cover Design Contest Submission Form

Name of Student:
Current Grade Level:
Homeroom Teacher:
Age of Student:
Parent Email Address:
Parent Phone Number:

THANK YOU FOR SHARING YOUR TALENT AND SHOWING US WHY

There's No Place Like St. A!